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C a f e t e r i o  S c e n e  Of C o u r t  Of Honor -
Fifteen members of Bai­
ley's Troop 12 of the Boy 
Scouts of America received 
awards at a Court of Honor 
earlier this month in the 
school cafeteria. 
Scoutmaster viillis Finch 
3Xtended the welcome. 
Special guests, members of 
the Bailey Lions Club, 
sponsors of the troop, 
vere recognized.
The opening ceremony con­
sisted of the troop's say­
ing the Scout Oath and the 
congregation's pledging 
allegiance to the flag and 
singing "America". 
Participating in the can­
dle lighting ceremony were 
Hardy Prather, Eastern 
North Carolina Scout Exec­
utive, and the patrol 
leaders,

AWARDS
Hardy Prsther, Don Glis- 
son, and Ben Neville, East­
ern North Carolina Scout 
Executives, presented the 
aviards;
Tenderfoot: Grady Haskins, 
Jimmy Bruce VJells, John 
Tuck,Jr., and Bob Johnson, 
Second Class: Johnnie Boy­
kin, James McKeel, Harold 
Patterson, and Gerald Tapp. 
First Class; Buddy Bailey, 
^Iitchell Bissette, Bill 
Boykin, Dick Finch, and 
Jimmy Finch,
Merit Badges: Buddy Bai­
ley, Dick Finch, Jimmy 
Finch, James McKeel, Har­
old Patterson, and Johnny 
Hagwood,
For their program, the 
Scouts presented a mock 
prize fight and a demon­
stration of scoutcraft. 
Following the program, 
refreshments, purchased 
from the Scouts' funds, 
were served by the Scouts* 
mothers,

BIOLOGY CLASSES WORK  

W I T H  FIVE SPECIMANS

Five plants and animals, 
brought from home, are ser­
ving for study and experi­
mental purposes by the bi­
ology students, under the 
supervision of ¥. G. Ed­
wards, science instructor. 
Watching the reaction of 
animals when placed on a 
vitamin or mineral free 
diet will be one course of 
action taken after the ar­
rival of the animals. 
Grafting buds and limbs 
from one plant to the 
other will be another ex­
periment observed by the 
students,
"The students may bring 

any living thing, keeping 
in mind that they will be 
responsible for fixing a 
place for their plant or 
animal to stay as well as 
provide food for their 
animals," Edwards empha­
sized .
"What will happen to our 

plants and animals over 
the week-ends?" were the
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FTA Discusses 
College Choice
At their February meeting, 
seven members of the L. S. 
Inscoe Future Teachers 
Club had a round table dis­
cussion on "Which College 
Is Best," *
Any college having a wide 
variety of courses suit-, 
able to one's vocation and 
income was decided as a 
good collcge.
Material obtained from 
the special college sec­
tion in the high school 
library was displayed.
Ittss Idalia Oglesby acted 
as moderator for the group.

cries of some students. 
Edwards solved this prob­
lem by agreeing to do the 
feeding and watering over 
the week-ends.
He further stated that he 
preferred wild plants and 
young trees to green house 
or potted plants._________
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